
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 20th January 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have  been continuing 
to think about subtraction.  The children are 
now becoming more confident at subtracting 
two digit numbers using a number line. We 
have also been applying our knowledge of 
subtraction by doing  word problems. This 
was a good opportunity to think about the 
vocabulary  that we need to be able to recog-
nise to help us know when to use subtraction.  

In English, the children were exploring the 
main character, Funni, in the book that we 
are reading, The Secret Sky Garden. The chil-
dren were very good at thinking of adjectives 
to describe Funni and then using these words 
in their character descriptions.  

Next week, the children are going to be think-
ing about setting descriptions and which 
words they could choose to describe The Se-
cret Sky Garden. In Maths, the children will 
be completing a mixture of addition and sub-
traction calculations. Then in Geography, 
they are going to be busy learning about the 
directions: North, East, South and West.   

Important Dates / Reminders 
Doodle Maths work is set every week.  

Children should also complete one piece of 
homework each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday  

Star of the week 

Hawking: Malaaika                   

Franklin:   Rohit 

 Newton:  Lily-Mai 

 

Word of the Week:  Improve– to get better 
at something.  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


